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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND
December 13,1999

Robert Moldaver

189 St. John St.

Portland, ME 04102

Dear Mr. Moldaver,


Construction activity prescribed in Building Permit # 990543 for the above location has been completed in substantial compliance with the approval conditions.

Sincerely,

Marland Wing

Code Enforcement Officer

